
 

Tom Morrison MP Christmas Card Competition 
Specification 

 
Thank you for agreeing to take part in Tom’s Christmas Card Competition. The competition is open to 
all primary school aged children within the Cheadle Constituency. 
 
As the newly elected MP for Cheadle, Tom is inviting your pupils to take part in his inaugural Christmas 
Card Competition, which is open to all primary school pupils. 
 
Every pupil at your school is invited to submit a design, and Tom will send a certificate to everyone 
who takes part. The winner and runners-up will receive book tokens, and the winning design will be 
used for my Christmas card this year, which I send to 40,000 homes across Cheadle. 
 
Tom is inviting pupils to design a card on the theme, 'Together at Christmas’. We want your pupils to 
show scenes that highlight the sense of belonging, support and shared joy that define a welcoming 
community. 
 
Below a few competition details: 
• Please send us the original design, not a photocopy. 
• Send your designs on A4 paper (although the winning design will be reduced in size and printed on 
A6.) 
• Everything fun, creative, and vibrant is encouraged! (Avoid glitter, glue, cotton wool and other stick-
on items – they’re great, but don’t reproduce well once we send the design to print.) 
• Please remind pupils to write their full names, school year and age on the back of their designs – 
otherwise we won’t know who the winner is! 
• Name, age, year group and school will be shown on the winning card, so please do not include 
entries where a pupil or parent/guardian wouldn’t want to have this information on the card! 
 
All designs must be received by Fri 18th October. 
 
Please send all entries to the constituency office: 47 Church Road, Gatley, SK8 4NG. 
 
If you have any other questions please email Alex Hartley (alex.hartley@parliament.uk) or call the 
constituency office on 0161 428 9919. 
 
Tom is looking forward to seeing what your pupils come up with this year! 
 


